
 
 

THIS MONTH AT OLLI NOVEMBER 2019 

By Joe Bailey 

It is November 1, 2019 already. This term seems to have flown by. Most of the classes will end 
after this week. The Tuesday classes will go on through November 12 and Monday classes will go 
through November 18. OLLI is closed on Veterans Day, Nov. 11th. 

Don’t forget the end of term luncheon on November 19. In addition to lunch this event has 
entertainment, a book swap, and a preview of the spring classes. Details and registration 
information are available in the office. 

Allow me to pass on a few words from Deb Roberts: 

THE CONTINUED SUCCESS OF DOVER OSHER DEPENDS UPON YOU 

The Member Relations Committee is looking for new ways to get the Osher Dover message out 
to the community. There was a slight decrease in Dover’s enrollment this fall so it is imperative 
that we all work to maintain our current membership and seek out new members. Several 
members of our committee have volunteered to give a short – 10 minute – presentation about 
Osher to local groups, social organizations, and 55+ Communities. 

If you live in a 55+ Community or belong to an organization whose members might have  an 
interest in lifelong learning, please provide contact information to Deb Roberts at 
copson0@aol.com. Thank you.    

Tom Summers spoke about the Delaware Archives on Thursday Oct. 31st. It was a very interesting 
talk. I noticed that the catalog noted that Patricia Welsh was scheduled to speak on the flavors 
of Italy that day. I can only hope that Patricia is presenting her talk on Italian cuisine on November 
7th. I have long believed that France has excellent food and no bad wine. It is quite possible that 
Italy has excellent wine and no bad food. The variety throughout the country is astounding.  

My dream vacation would be to rent a car and spend six months to a year travelling in a gustatory 
haze from the Swiss border to Palermo. I would choose this route because if you have visited Italy 
you know that the closer you get to Sorrento the crazier the drivers seem to be. I would not want 
to miss a meal or a fine glass of Amarone due to an auto accident. 

May we all have a happy, safe, and healthy holiday season. 
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